
 

Circular Letter no: 2023/00020 

Page 1 of 1 

 

DATED:   2 OCTOBER 2023 

    TO:            ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

   NOTICE:             NOTICE REGARDING MIBCO PAYMENTS MADE TO THIPA     

ATTORNEYS 

 

This notice is meant for employers that have payment arrangements with Thipa Attorneys. 

Employers are hereby requested to make all payments due directly to MIBCO, and no longer 

to Thipa Attorneys, as they are no longer a service provider of MIBCO. 

Please note: 

• Employers registered with MIBCO will need to ensure that the correct payment 

reference number, namely, the MIBCO employer number or Case Number is inserted 

in the payment reference field when making a payment. 

• Employers are advised to use the MIBCO bank bccount as indicated in the MIBCO 

Forecasts and Statements. 

• Employers need to send the proof of payment to MIBCO at Returns@mibco.org.za 

or to Zukiswa.Machinini@mibco.org.za 

Employers can contact MIBCO at 081 664 226 to inquire about your reference number or 

any other information concerning payments. 

 

The MIBCO Team 

---o0o--- 
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